
Meeting between Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Serbia and Hungary at the China-CEEC Prime Ministers Summit
Wednesday, 17 December 2014.

First Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic met last
night with Hungarian Minister of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade Peter Szijjarto,
on the fringes of the Third Meeting of Heads of Government of PR of China and Central
and Eastern European Countries.  

The talks affirmed that the relations between Serbia and Hungary were developing on
an ascending line, underlining the importance of the Belgrade-Budapest railway project
implementation. The two foreign ministers agreed that the project was of priority importance and
that it was to be completed in two or not more than three years.
Memorandum of Understanding on Cooperation in the implementation of the Hungarian-Serbian
railway project was signed today between the National Commission for Development
and Reforms of the PR of China, Office of the Government Commissioner for coordination
of Hungarian-Chinese bilateral relations and the Ministry of Construction, Transportation and
Infrastructure of the Republic of Serbia.
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